
 
Owen Sound Mini Con Exhibitor Guidelines  

Application Deadline: April 4, 2025 
 
The Library is seeking applications from artists and makers who create work that is comic book or 
fandom related. Those  whose work could tie in with our event are welcome to apply to sell your work 
at the Owen Sound Mini Con, which takes place at the Owen Sound & North Grey Union Public Library 
on Saturday, May 3 from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
 

 Booth set up will take place on Friday, May 2, 4:00-5:00 pm and/or Saturday, May 3, 9:00 - 9:45 
am.  The Owen Sound Mini Con begins at 10:00 am on Saturday, May 3. 

 This is a family event. Applications from exhibitors whose work is not suitable for all ages may 
not be accepted.  

 Applicants are required to submit images of your work in conjunction with the completed 
application form or provide a link to where your work may be viewed online. Images may be 
emailed to ndanyluk@library.osngupl.ca. 

 Exhibitors are responsible for their own equipment and extension cords.  
 Those setting up the booth and dismantling the booth will need to be able to lift and carry all 

their booth items from their car to the booth and back as we do not have a loading area nor 
staff to assist. 

 You must have a representative at your booth at all times. 
 Booths with power outlets are limited and we will make every effort to provide them to all who 

require one, however we cannot guarantee it. 
 The booth must be completely dismantled by the closing of the event at 4:00 pm. 
 If you are planning to sell items at your booth, you will be responsible for providing a cash float.  

 
Exhibitors will be provided with either a 6x2 foot rectangular table or a 3-foot round table and 2 chairs 
for their booth.  Table preferences will be provided on a first come, first serve basis. Please keep in mind 
that space around each booth is limited. Tables may be located on the main level, Carnegie level or 
Youth Services level of the Library. The location of the tables will be determined by Library staff, but 
please let us know if you have a preference.  
 
 
You will be contacted shortly after we receive your application to confirm your participation. 
 
 
 


